Community for the Advancement of K-8 Los Gatos Schools

April 26, 2010

Larry Walker Owner The Alarm Company P.O. Box 748 Los Gatos, CA 95031

Dear Mr. Walker:

On behalf of the Community for the Advancement of K-8 Los Gatos Schools, thank you for your generous contribution of \$1,000 to the Community for the Advancement of K-8 Los Gatos Schools – Yes on Measure E campaign. Your contribution is critical to helping us communicate to voters about the need to build additional classrooms and prevent overcrowding in our local Los Gatos schools. We could not embark on our campaign without your help.

We appreciate your generous support of our Los Gatos elementary and middle schools.

Sincerely,

Treasurer

Community for the Advancement of K-8 Los Gatos Schools

Lindhola